
 
 

 
 

STATE OF ALASKA, DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
        DIVISION OF AGRICULTURE 

LAND SALES SECTION 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Alaska Department of Natural Resources (DNR) agricultural auction under AS 38.05.055 will 
begin June 22. Sealed auction bids are accepted June 22 through August 3. This year’s auction 
features 3 parcels in the Kobe Agricultural Project. This auction will be a sealed-bid auction. The procedures 
are outlined in the brochure. An electronic version of the brochure with information 
about the procedures and parcels is available at http://landsales.alaska.gov. Auction bidding is NOT
limited to Alaska residents.  
 
Free paper brochures will be available at DNR’s Public Information Centers in Anchorage and 
Fairbanks and the DNR Land Counter in Juneau beginning June 22. 
 
Auction bids will be opened and apparent winners will be announced on August 8, beginning at 
1:00 p.m. at DNR’s offices in Fairbanks. Attendance at the bid opening will not affect the 
outcome.  
 
If you have questions, please email dan.proulx@alaska.gov or call 907-374-3716.
 
 
Pursuant to AS 38.05.945 Notice, the public is invited to submit comment on the proposed 
auction.  The deadline for public comment is 4:00PM, June 21, 2017.  Only 
persons from whom DNR, Division of Agriculture receives timely, written comment during the identified 
comment period will be eligible to file an appeal.  Written comment may be received by fax, 
email or postal mail.  Submit comments to dan.proulx@alaska.gov, or erik.johnson@alaska.gov.
or mailed to  Dan Proulx, Division of Agriculture, 3700 Airport Way, Fairbanks, AK 99709 or faxed 
to 907-3281951. They can also be dropped off at any DNR Public Information Center.
 
If no significant change is required, a summary of comments and responses will be issued if any 
comments are received, and the auction and OTC offerings will proceed as scheduled without 
further notice.   
 
DNR reserves the right to waive technical defects in this notice. 

http://landsales.alaska.gov/

